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NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARINGS FOR 
PROPOSED ADOPTION OF CHANGES TO THE BUILDING CODE OF DELAWARE COUNTY 

 
The Board of Commissioners of Delaware County, Ohio, will hold public hearings on the proposed 
adoption of changes to the Building Code of Delaware County. 
 
The public hearings will be held on Monday September 25, 2023, at 9:45a.m. and Monday, October 2, 
2023, 9:45a.m. in the Commissioners’ Hearing Room, 91 North Sandusky Street, 2nd Floor, Delaware, 
Ohio. A copy of the proposed changes is available for review at the Office of the Board of Commissioners, 
91 North Sandusky Street, Delaware, Ohio, or at the Delaware County Department of Building Safety, 50 
Channing Street, Delaware, Ohio. Interested persons may appear and voice opinion in respect to the 
proposed building code changes.  
 
Written comments on the proposed changes should be sent to the following address: 
  

Delaware County Board of Commissioners 
Jennifer Walraven, Clerk 
91 North Sandusky Street 

Delaware, Ohio 43015 
 
 
Should any participant require auxiliary aids due to disability or non-English languages, please contact 
this office no later than 5:00P.M. on September 18, 2023, to ensure needs will be accommodated. 
 
This Public Notice was published under the authority of the Delaware County Board of Commissioners: 
Jennifer Walraven, Clerk - 91 North Sandusky Street, Delaware, Ohio 43015 - (740) 833-2100 - 
jmwalraven@co.delaware.oh.us.  
  
 

 
 


